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In Attendance: Beth Merkle, President; Arlene Laverde, President-Elect; Barbara Stripling, Inmediate

Past President; Kelly Harris, Treasurer; Frank McKenna, Treasurer-Elect.

Purpose: Annual Meeting Planning

The Executive Committee met on October 25, 2021, at the request of the NYLA President to plan for the
Annual Meeting at the upcoming NYLA Conference. In addition, the Executive Committee discussed and
recommended a salary range of $85,000 - $95,000 for the Executive Director position.

Respectfully submitted,
Beth Merkle, NYLA President
December 15, 2021



